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PMVA Drop in Dates for December
Please feel free to come and see the PMVA team on the dates below, you can help 
us identify good practice, raise any concerns or just revisit any techniques you need 
a refresher on.

In the professional development office.

December 2pm

11th

18th

28th



The PMVA team would like to share some learning in relation to good practices identified upon 
completion of Positive & Safe reviews. 

There has been improvement on staff specifying on Ulysses that debriefs have been completed, 
a learning point to note would be for staff to ensure this is detailed in the boxes provided and 
attached as a document at the end of the Ulysses under ‘Attachments’. 

Verbal de-escalation is always documented throughout the Ulysses, reflecting good use
of secondary strategies which often results in reducing the use of tertiary interventions. 

Clear evidence that staff are following the patient’s individual care plans when dealing with
challenging behaviour

The PMVA team would like to thank staff for their positive engagement in PMVA training.
This has allowed us to keep the training up to date and develop new practices to keep
everyone safe.

We would also like to welcome our new PMVA instructors: Andy Bainbridge, Martin Norton,
Joe Gelder and Rob Richardson to the team, don’t hesitate to speak to them if you need any 
support or advice.
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